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Comments: Hello!   There is a decreasing amount of terrain available for "quiet" use in our parks.

I would like to revisit non motorized use/access in the Crested Butte area.  Brush Creek, Gothic corridor, Slate

River and Washington Gulch need to be considered non motorized in the winter.

Thank you!

Gareth


